Thursday, May 15th at 7pm
Auditorium

Speakers: Stan Willson & Doug Fambrough

This presentation will discuss how the current tree
program got established, the progress it has made,
and its future as a Level Il Arboretum.

Questions? Contact Mike Goodrich at mpgoodrich1010@gmail.com or 443-330-5667.



